

---

**From:** Larry Visoski [REDACTED]  
**Sent:** 12/14/2018 2:59:21 PM  
**To:** Je vacation [jeevacation@gmail.com]  
**Subject:** NY

Jeffrey

Do you think NY on Monday is still possible?

I guess It makes sense to leave the G550 in PBI until Wednesday then fly it to Boca, Since Trump arrival is Friday.,

Should I leave plane in PBI until Wednesday?

Thx  
Larry

Sent from my iPhone